Eye on the World Jan. 21, 2023

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of Jan. 21, 2023.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Dangerous Countries for Christians

- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "North Korea, Nigeria and Islamic Nations Top the List of Most Dangerous Countries for Christians" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- A Reuters article by MacDonald Dzirutwe titled "Catholic Priest Burned to Death, Another Shot in North Nigeria" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by Louis Knuffke titled "Over 50 Nigerian Christians Remain in Captivity After Islamic Attack on Christmas Day" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Which country has the largest population?

• An article by Chris Jewers titled "China's Population Shrinks for the First Time in Six Decades and Projections Say It Could Half by 2100–With India Set to Overtake as World's Biggest in April" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.

Amazing climate observation in California

• An article by Shane Coffield titled "Satellites Detect No Real Climate Benefit From 10 Years of Forest Carbon Offsets in California" was posted at the conversation.com on Jan. 15, 2023

Some leadership friction at WEF

• An article by Larry Elliott titled "Mutiny Erupts Among WEF Staff Over Role of 'Mr. Davos' [82-Year-Old Klaus Schwab Who Has Run Forum for 52 Years]" was posted at theguardian.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

World Economic Forum (WEF) annual meeting

- An article by Micky Wootten titled "11 Members of Congress to Join U.S. Delegation at 2023 World Economic Forum in Davos" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Michele Gama Sosa titled "Here Is the Climate Cult's True Agenda [Phasing Out All Meat and Dairy Consumption by the Year 2030, Replacing With Bugs; Short Flights Per Person Every Three Years; Zero Private Cars; Three New Clothing Items Per Year; and Central Bank Digital Currencies]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "American Lawmakers Wine and Dine With Klaus Schwab, Business Leaders at World Economic Forum in Davos: Report" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Kevin Stocklin titled "World Economic Forum Declares 2023 the 'Year of the Polycrisis'" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Philip Lenczycki titled "The World Economic Forum Partners With Chinese Tech Firms Allegedly Linked to Genocide, Surveillance" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Ben Adler titled "The Rich and Powerful Flocked to Davos Via Private Jet to Discuss Climate Change; Study Finds" was posted at yahoo.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Jack Newman titled "Prostitutes Gather in Davos for Annual Meeting of Global Elite–Where Demand for Sexual Services Rockets During Economic Summit" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Thomas Barrabi titled "Ex-CNN Anchor Brian Stelter Resurfaces in Davos to Host Disinformation Panel" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Julio Rosas titled "WEF 'Danger of Disinformation' Panel: Hate Speech Laws Coming to the U.S." was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

• An article by Ivana Kottasova titled "'Inconsistent With Human Survival': UN Chief [Antonio Guterres] Slams Fossil Fuel Industry Expansion in Davos Speech" was posted at cnn.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

- An article by James Lynch titled "Sitting Next to Al Gore, Colombia's President Gustavo Francisco Petro Urrego Says the World Must 'Overcome Capitalism'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Andreas Wailzer titled "Human Rights Watch Director [Tirana Hassan] Trashes Poland, Hungary at WEF for Championing Family Values" was posted at lifesitenews. com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "Zelensky at WEF: I Am Unsure If Putin Is Even Alive" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

John Kerry at World Economic Forum

- An article by Monica Showalter titled "Biden Climate Czar John Kerry Gives the Third World His 'To Do List'" was posted at americanthinker.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "John Kerry Mocked for Speech on WEF's 'Almost Extra Terrestrial Plan' to Save the Planet: [Critics Describe] 'Liberal Delusions' "was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Al Gore at World Economic Forum

• An article by Hope Sloop titled "Former VP Al Gore Gives 'Unhinged' Rant About Environmental Threats Including 'Rain Bombs' and Boiled Oceans During Speech at World Economic Forum" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 18, 2023.

WEF calls China "Role Model"

- Looking back to November 2022, an article by Kurt Zindulka titled "WEF's Klaus Schwab Says China Will Be a 'Role Model' in the 'Systemic Transformation' of the World" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 24, 2022.
- An article by Jeffrey Lu Minfang titled "How China's Dairy Industry Is Building a Sustainable Future" was posted at weforum.org on Jan. 17, 2023.

China praises WEF

• An article by Monica Showalter titled "China Expresses Its Admiration for WEF and 'The Davos Spirit'" was posted at americanthinker.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

China, climate change and coal

• Looking back to October 2021, an article by Philip Wany titled "China Tells Mines to Produce 'As Much Coal as Possible'" was posted at ctvnews.ca on Oct. 20, 2021.

- Looking back to April 2022, an article by John Hayward titled "World's Worst Polluter China Increases Coal Production by 300 Million Tons" was posted at breitbart.com on April 21, 2022
- Looking back to December 2022, an article by John Hayward titled "Report: World Coal Consumption Rising, China's Influence 'Unparalleled by Any Country'" was posted at breitbart.com on Dec. 19, 2022.

More fossil fuel reality

- An article by Mark Schapiro titled "Atmospheric Greenhouse Gases Do Not Discriminate, but People Do" was posted at capitalandmain.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Evie Liu titled "Banks Fund Fossil Fuel Industry Despite Net Zero Pledges: Report" was posted at barrons.com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Zoe Williams titled "This Is an Era of Plentiful, Cheap, Renewable Energy; but the Fossil Fuel Dinosaurs Can't Admit It" was posted at theguardian.com on Jan. 20, 2023.

Climate change differences between Europe and U.S.

- Looking back to November 2022, an article by Raf Casert titled "EU, US Edging Toward Trade Spat When Both Want Unity Instead" was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 25, 2022.
- Looking back to December 2022, an article by Matthew Daly titled "US-European Differences on Climate Law Persist" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 1, 2022.
- An article by Raf Casert titled "EU Seeking to Offset Biden's Green Plans With Own Subsidies" was posted at apnews.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by John Hugh Demastri titled "Democrats' Climate Bill Sparks Potential Green Trade War With Europe" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Other international climate change

- A Reuters article by Staff titled "German Police Clash With Activists in Showdown Over Coal Mine Expansion [at the Garweiler Mine Near Luetzerath]" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 10, 2023
- An article by Josefine Fokuhl and Vanessa Dezem titled "This Village [the Condemned

Village of Luetzerath Which Is Near Garzweiler Iignite Mine] Is Standing in the Way of Germany's Coal Revival" was posted at bloomberg.com on Jan. 15, 2023.

- A Reuters article by Tony Munroe titled "China Reports Huge Rise in Covid-Related Deaths After Data Criticism [Claiming 60,000 had Died in Hospital Since It Abandoned Zero-Covid Policy Last Month]" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Brian C. Joondeph titled "Too Wet? Too Dry? It's All Climate Change!" was posted at americanthinker.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Alexander Zhang titled "[Norway's] Energy Boss [Equinor Chief Executive Anders Opedal] Says High Prices Are Here to Stay Thanks to Net Zero [Emissions Target] and Windfall Taxes" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Anthony Murdoch titled "'Back Off": Alberta [Canada] Premier Danielle Smith Rips Trudeau's Latest 'Green' Transition Scheme" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Covid contrast-Israel and China

- Looking back to December 2022, an article by Staff titled "Pandemic's End: Israel to Downgrade Covid to Flu Status [on January 31]" was posted at jns.org (Jewish News Syndicate) on Dec. 28, 2022.
- An article by Jack Newman titled "President Xi Finally Admits the Mistakes of China's Disastrous Zero Covid Policy as Huge Exit Wave of Infections 'Peaks' in Beijing After 250 Million People Were Infected Last Month" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 2, 2023.

Current covid outlook in China

- A Reuters article by Farah Master titled "China Set for Historic Demographic Turn, Accelerated by Covid Traumas" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "China Admits That Nearly 60,000 People Have Died From Covid-19 in the Last Month, but Is the Toll Much Higher?" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Sophie Yu and Martin Quin Pollard titled "In China, No Easy Way to Get Pfizer's Covid Drug Paxlovid" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 15, 2023.

Covid digital passes for next pandemic?

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paul Smeaton titled Former UK Prime Minister [Tony Blair] Calls for Coronavirus Digital Ids to Prove 'Disease Status'" was posted at lifesitenews.com on June 11, 2020.

• An article by Andreas Wailzer titled "Tony Blair Tells WEF Digital Vaccine Records Are 'Important' in Preparing for the 'Next Pandemic'" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 19 2023

Other international covid

- An article by Frances Martel titled "Australia Welcomes Unvaccinated [Serbian Tennis Star] Novak Djokovic With Open Arms [to Australian Open] a Year After Deportation" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "'Is It Time to Apologize to the World?'–Moment Pfizer CEO Albert Bourla Refuses to Respond to Questions About His \$50 Million Pandemic Salary and Company Profits Tripling" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 20, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "South Korea to Drop Most Indoor Mask Restrictions" was posted at channelnewsasia.com on Jan. 20, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "South Korea Joins Singapore (Most of Rest of World) in Scrapping Indoor Mask Mandate" was posted at scmp.com on Jan. 20, 2023.

BBC gives platform to anti-vaxxer

- An article by Jake Kanter titled "BBC Gives Unchallenged Platform to Anti-Vaxxer [Dr. Aseem Malhotra]; Wins Praise From Disgraced Lawmaker [Andrew Bridgen, Who Was Suspended by the Ruling Conservative Party for Comparing Covid Jabs to the Holocaust Earlier in the Week]" was posted at deadline.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Calvin Freiburger titled "Cardiologist [Dr. Aseem Malhotra] Stuns BBC Interviewer [Lukwesa Burak] by Making Case for Pausing Covid Shots" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Nicola Davis titled "BBC Criticized for Letting Cardiologist [Dr. Aseem Malhotra] 'Hijack' Interview With False Covid Jab Claim" was posted at theguardian.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

International gender outlook

- An article by Craig Bannister titled "[Greg] Gutfeld: People Who Make Gender Identity Laws Like This One Are Morons [Concerning the Man in Ecuador Who Changed His Identity to Female to Help His Child Custody Case]" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- An article by Meike Leonard titled "The Hidden Dangers of 'Gender-Affirming Care': 55% of Trans Women Who Have 'Bottom Surgery' Are in So Much Pain They Need Medical Care Years Later [According to 80 Cases at a Women's College Hospital in Ontario, Canada]—

and Up to a Third Struggle to Use the Toilet or Have Sex" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.

• An article by Ron Kampeas titled "Israel Has Been an LGBTQ Haven in the Middle East; It's New Government Could Change That" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Russia-Ukraine war

- An article by Brent M. Eastwood titled "Putin Is Smiling: Is America Running Out of Ammo to Send to Ukraine?" was posted at 19fortyfive.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by John Vandiver titled "Stepped-Up Training for Ukrainians on U.S. Weaponry to Start in Germany Next Week" was posted at stripes.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Richard Pendlebury titled "Ukrainian Families Rally to the Call to 'Hold On' Against Putin's Winter Blitz, as Russian Missiles Continue to Rain Down on Kyiv" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Kelsey Vlamis titled "Over 2,000 Ukrainians Have Spent the Past 5 Months Living on Cruise Ships Off the Coast of Scotland: 'It Was Like a Small Social Experiment'" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Will Stewart titled "Jailed Russian Serial Killer Rapist Nicknamed 'The Werewolf' (Who Killed 83 Women) Volunteers to Fight for Putin in Ukraine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by James Carstensen titled "Germany's Defense Minister Resigns, Leaving Stance on German Tanks for Ukraine Unclear" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Peter Suciu titled "Putin's Biggest Fear: The Ukraine War Could Start a Civil War in Russia" was posted at 19fortyfive.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Ukrainska Pravda titled "Entire Black Sea Coast Being Fortified Against Landing Forces" was posted at yahoo.com on Jan. 19, 2023."
- A Reuters article by Guy Faulconbridge and Felix Light titled "Putin Ally [President Dmitry Medvedev] Warns NATO of Nuclear War If Russia Is Defeated in Ukraine" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Putin and Zelensky-both restrict freedom

• Looking back to July 2022, an article by Michele Novaga, Bruno Kaufman and Carlo Pisani titled "Russia Has Passed '100 New Laws' Restricting Press Freedom" was posted at swissinfo.ch on July 4, 2022.

• Looking back to December 2022, an article by Liam Cosgrove titled "There's No Such Thing as Press Freedom in Zelensky's Dissent-Crushing Ukraine" was posted at thefederalist.com on Dec. 5, 2022.

- An article by Alex Bitter titled "Zelenskyy Just Signed a New Law That Could Allow the Ukrainian Government to Block News Websites" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 2, 2023.
- An article by Chris Tomlinson titled "European Federation of Journalists [Is] Concerned by Ukraine Media Censorship Law" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 7, 2023.

Comments about Russia

- A Reuters article by Jake Cordell and Caleb Davis titled "Russia Posts Record Current Account Surplus of \$227 Billion in 2022" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Jake Epstein titled "State Media Reports Russia Has Built Its First Batch of Poseidon Doomsday Torpedoes, One of Putin's 'Super Weapons'" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Christopher Woody titled "Russia's Troops Are Tied Down in Ukraine, but Some of Its Best Submarines Are Still Holding the U.S. 'At Risk'-Top U.S. Commanders Say" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Comments about Russia and China

• An article by John Hayward titled "China (World's Largest Exporter) Hits Record Trade Deficit With Russia" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

Comments about China

- An article by Paul D. Shinkman titled "China Signals Military Response as U.S., Japan Accelerate Defense Plans" was posted at usnews.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Amanda Teresia, Stanley Widianto, Kate Lamb and Fransiska Nangoy titled "Indonesia Sends Warship to Monitor Chinese Coast Guard Vessel" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Joyce Zhou and Martin Quin Pollard titled "China, Hong Kong Resume High-Speed Rail Link After 3 Years of Covid Curbs" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Bryan Ke titled "Chinese Students Made to Sign 'Loyalty Pledges' to CCP Before Going to Sweden; Report Reveals" was posted at nextshark.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Comments about China and Taiwan

• An article by Dzirhan Mahadzir titled "Carrier USS Nimitz Operating in the South China Sea" was posted at news.usni.org on Jan. 13, 2023.

• An article by Sebastien Roblin titled "If China Invades Taiwan; Bombers, Submarines and Missiles Dominate" was posted at 19fortyfive.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

Comments about Israel

- A Reuters article by Dan Williams titled "Israelis Rally in Three Cities Against Netanyahu Legal Reforms" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "Government Planning to Restrict Protests With Heavy Fines, Easier Arrests: Report" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Over 90 Nations Demand Israel Lift Sanctions on Palestinians" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "IAI [Israel Aerospace Industries] Reveals 'Point Blank' Missile That Can Be Carried in a Backpack" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israel, U.S. Discuss Regional Impact of Russia's Military Alliance With Iran" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about Iran

- An article by Jimmy McCloskey and Jack Newman titled "Rishi Sunak Slams 'Callous and Cowardly Act Carried Out by a Barbaric Regime' as Iran Executes British-Iranian Man on Spying Charges After 'Torturing Him for 3,500 Hours' to Force False Confession" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "Calls Grow in Europe for an End to Iran Nuclear Deal" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Clarence Fernandez, Gerry Doyle and Alex Richardson titled "Iran Warns EU Not to List Revolutionary Guards as Terrorist Entity" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Hudhaifa Ebrahim titled "U.S. Sanctions on Iran Cause Turmoil in Iraq" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 20, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "Is Iran's Islamic Regime About to Collapse?" was posted at ipost.com on Jan. 20, 2023.

Comments about Saudi Arabia

• An article by Natasha Turak titled "Oil Giant Aramco Says Windfall Taxes 'Not Helpful' and Could Stifle Decarbonization" was posted at cnbc.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Comments about Korean peninsula

- An article by Frances Martel titled "South Korea Floats [Idea of] Getting Nuclear Weapons After Kim Jong-Un Vows Massive Buildup" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Michael Havis titled "North Korea's Nuke Mine Caves In: Tunnel Collapse at Kim Jong Un's Main Source of Uranium Is So Severe It Can Be Seen on Satellite Photos" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2023.

International miscellaneous news

- A Reuters article by Maki Shiraki titled "Back to the Future: Toyota Sets Sights on Old-Car Upgrades in Zero-Emissions Drive" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "Turks Say They Will Likely Block Sweden, Finland From Joining NATO Until at Least June" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Ashraf Khan and Kaneez Fatima titled "Pakistan's Economy Grinding to a Halt as Dollars Dry Up" was posted at yahoo.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Kevin Hamilton titled "Tonga Eruption Was So Intense, It Caused the Atmosphere to Ring Like a Bell" was posted at the conversation.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Natasha Anderson titled "Tokyo Worshiper Throw Freezing Water Over Themselves in Shinto Ritual to Welcome in the New Year" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Stephen Adams titled "Will Parents Take Up a DNA Test to Spot Rare Diseases? Expert [Matt Brown, Chief Scientific Officer of Genomics England] Predicts Genetic Codes of Babies Could Be Read by the NHS in as Little as Five Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Greg Wilson titled "Turkey Puts Bounty on American-Loving Ex-NBA Star Enes Kanter Freedom" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan 14, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Jahnavi Nidumolu titled "Iraqi PM Backs Indefinite U.S. Troop Presence in Country: WSJ Interview" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 15, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Renee Maltezou and Alkis Konstantinidis titled "Europe's Royals in

Athens Bid Farewell to Greece's Last King [Constantine II, a Second Cousin of Britain's King Charles]" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

- An article by Dillon Burroughs titled "Church of England Allows Blessings for Same-Sex Civil Marriages" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Nic White titled "Jacinda Ardern Shocks the World and Resigns as New Zealand Prime Minister" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 18, 2023.

.

A press release titled "Declaration of North America (DNA) [Signed by Joe Biden, Justin Trudeau and Andres Manuel Lopez Obrador]" was posted at whitehouse.gov on Jan. 10, 2023. Following are excerpts of the press release.

The leaders are determined to fortify our region's security, prosperity, sustainability and inclusiveness through commitments across six pillars.

- 1. Diversity, equity and inclusion
- 2. Climate change and the environment
- 3. Competitiveness
- 4. Migration and Development
- 5. Health
- 6. Regional security

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by Rachael Bunyan titled "21 of the World's Most Bizarre Laws" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. You cannot give alcoholic drinks to moose in Alaska.

- 2. Flushing the toilet after 10:00 p.m. is illegal in Switzerland.
- 3. It is illegal to fall asleep in a meeting with Kim Jong Un.
- 4. You cannot drunkenly ride a cow in Scotland.
- 5. It is illegal to swear in UAE.
- 6. It is illegal to pass wind in a public place in Florida after 6:00 p.m.
- 7. It is illegal to build sandcastles on some beaches in Spain.
- 8. It is illegal for women to wear a bikini or for men to go topless in Barcelona.
- 9. It is illegal to set off fireworks in Norway–except on New Year's Eve.
- 10. Dog owners in Turin, Italy must walk their dogs at least three times a day.
- 11. Russia makes it illegal for shops to sell lacy underwear for women.

- 12. Married women in La Paz, Bolivia may not have more than a glass of wine at restaurants.
- 13. People in Norway are not allowed to mow their lawns on a Sunday.
- 14. It is illegal to litter in Singapore.
- 15. It is illegal to be overweight in Japan–except for Sumo wrestlers.
- 16. It is illegal to neuter dogs in Norway.
- 17. It is illegal for chickens to cross the road in Quitman, Georgia.
- 18. It is illegal to leave your house in Thailand, if you are not wearing underwear.
- 19. It is illegal to eat or drink on public transport in UAE.
- 20. It is illegal to spit in public in Singapore.
- 21. You are not allowed to kiss on train platforms in France.

• • • • •

An article by Margot Cleveland titled "5 Reasons Corrupt Media Are Ignoring the Scandalous 'Twitter Files'" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 18, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. Giving Credence to Trump's 2020 Election Claims Would Be Unforgivable.

- 2. Being the Press Means Never Having to Say You're Sorry.
- 3. Condemning the Feds Would Shut Down Sources and Hurt Their Heroes.
- 4. The Russian Bogeyman Must Be Preserved at All Costs.
- 5. Reporters Prefer Their Role as Propagandists to Journalists.

.

A series of three articles by Mark Lewis titled "Donald Trump's Accomplishments as President" was posted at townhall.com in January 2023. (Part one was on Jan. 11, part two on Jan. 13 and part three on Jan. 15.) Following are excerpts of the articles.

- 1. Unemployment and economic growth
- 2. Tax relief
- 3. Regulations
- 4. Trade
- 5. Energy
- 6. HealthCare
- 7. Judiciary
- 8. Environment
- 9. The southern border
- 10. NATO, foreign affairs and the military
- 11. Education

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: Although the publisher of this publication has not taken the covid jab, he supports your freedom of choice and he encourages individuals to do their homework before making a personal decision. That is why we are giving an excerpt of the next article.

• • • •

An article by Michele G. Sullivan titled "The Ultimate List of Covid Vaccine Myths, Debunked" was posted at healthcentral.com on Jan. 11, 2023. Following are excerpts of the article.

- Myth 1: Covid-19 vaccines are causing young athletes to drop dead from cardiac arrest.
- Myth 2: The vaccine changes your DNA.
- Myth 3: The vaccine deposits government tracking devices inside your body.
- Myth 4: The covid-19 vaccine alters fertility and endangers pregnancy.
- Myth 5: The vaccine doesn't work because you can still get covid.
- Myth 6: Natural immunity from getting covid is better than 'artificial' vaccine immunity.

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Supreme Court and religious freedom

- An article by John Fritze titled "Supreme Court to Decide How Far Employers Must Go to Accommodate Workers' Religious Beliefs" was posted at usatoday.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Charlotte Pence Bond titled "Supreme Court Agrees to Hear Case of Postal Worker Forced Out of Job After Requesting to Observe Sabbath [Meaning Sunday in Their World View]" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

Image of Prophet Muhammad

• An article by Alex Hammer, Jen Smith and Stephen M. Lepore titled "Fired Hamline University Professor [Erika Lopez Prater] Says She Will Show Image of Prophet Muhammad Again" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 18, 2023.

Deficit

• An article by Terence P. Jeffrey titled "Biden's Proposal: Increase Debt by 57.8% was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Are politicians ignorant or devious?

• An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "Federal Spending Must Be Cut 26% to Balance Budget, Even More to Keep Core Social, Defense Programs Intact: Analysis" was posted at dailywire. com on Jan. 13, 2023.

Symbols and symptoms

- An article by Lauren Reiff titled "Congress's 4,155-Page Omnibus Bill Is a Symbol of American Decadence" was posted at fee.org on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Margot Cleveland titled "House Republicans Are Investigating Damning Evidence of Corruption, Not Hunter Biden" was posted at the federalist.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Mark Lewis titled "The Documents Scandals: A Symptom, Not the Disease" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

Politicians get richer

• An article by Bethan Moorcraft titled "Lawmakers Introduce Bill to Finally Stop Politicians From Insider Trading" was posted at moneywise.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Jim] Jordan: Media, Left Should Care About Twitter Files, FBI Conduct; These Abuses Can and Have Been Wielded Against Them" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Emily Miller titled "Documents Show FBI and ATF Warrantless Surveillance Through Gun Background Checks" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Is Your Computer Watching You? Cybersecurity Expert [Tove Marks From VPNOverview] Reveals Warning Signs of a Hacked Webcam or Smartphone—and How to Stop Bad Actors From Infiltrating Devices" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.

Comments about government and corporate censorship

• An article by Ian Hanchett titled "GOP [North Carolina] Rep. [Greg] Murphy: [California Rep. Adam] Schiff Should Face Ethics Probe Over Twitter Files" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

- An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "ABC News Refuses to Ask Adam Schiff About His Push for Big Tech Censorship" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Dr. Joseph Mercola titled "Every Facet of Government Is in the Censorship Business" was posted at mercola.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Comments about free speech

• An article by Joshua Young titled "Texas Brewery [Southern Star Brewing Company in Conroe, Texas] Caves to Woke Mob, Cancels Free Speech Rally Featuring Kyle Rittenhouse" was posted at the postmillennial.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

Comments about women having less babies

• An article by Mansur Shaheen titled "What's Behind the U.S. Baby Bust? Americans Are Prioritizing Careers and Leisure Activities Over Having a Family" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.

Comments about pro-life

- An article by Michael W. Chapman titled "House GOP Passes Resolution Denouncing Violence Against Pro-Life Facilities, Churches" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- An article by Solange Reyner titled "Florida Pharmacies Threatened [With Criminal Prosecution] Over Abortion Pills" was posted at newsmax.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Michael W. Chapman titled "Report: Abortions Nationwide Down 6% Since SCOTUS Overturned Roe vs. Wade" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Spencer J. Fairfield titled "[Marco] Rubio to March for Life: Our Work 'Won't Be Done Until This Country Is Truly Safe for the Unborn'" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about pro-abortion

- Looking back to April 2016, an article by Kelsey Bolar titled "New Study: 'Sex-Selection Abortion Is a Global Problem'–Including in U.S." was posted at dailysignal.com on April 12, 2016.
- An article by Emma Waters titled "Yes, Baby Girls Who Are 'Unwanted' (Because of Their Sex) Are Aborted in America" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

• An article by Jordan Boyd titled "FDA Aids Biden's Abortion-for-All Agenda by Letting Pharmacies Sell Dangerous Abortion Pill" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 5, 2023.

- An article by Staff titled "Pro-Abortion Leader [James] Clyburn: 'Matthew 25:45 Warns That We Will Be Judged by How We Treat the Least Among Us'" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Jordan Boyd titled "Minnesota Poised to Legalize Infanticide, Nuke Protections for Women and Babies in Radical Abortion Bill" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Attacks against pro-abortion facilities

• An article by David K. Li titled "Hunt On for Alleged Arsonist in Illinois Planned Parenthood Clinic Fire Days After State Enacted New Abortion Rights Law" was posted at nbcnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Transgender-state matters

- An article by Brad Jones titled "Psychologist [Dr. Shannae Anderson] Leaves California as License Threatened After Questioning Transgenderism for Children" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by James Gordon titled "Washington [State] Department of Health Urges 'Transmasculine Persons With a Cervix' to Seek Out Smears During Cervical Cancer Awareness Month–but Doesn't Ask Women to Do the Same" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.

Transgender-school matters

- An article by Mairead Elordi titled "Oregon Middle Schoolers Allowed to Skip Class to Watch Transgender Show" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Alex Hammer and Jennifer Smith titled "At Last! Diocese of Des Moines Bans Preferred Pronouns in Schools and Parishes, and Rules Students and Worshipers Must Use Toilets and Locker Rooms of Their Biological Sex–Triggering Woke Fury at 'Un-Christian' Move" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.

Transgender-miscellaneous

• An article by Staff titled "Santee [California] YMCA Allows Naked Man to Use

Women's Locker Room With Underage Girls" was posted at kusi.com on Jan. 13, 2023

• An article by Staff titled "YMCA of San Diego County Issues Revised Statement on Locker Room Incident with Underage Girl" was posted at kusi.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

• An article by Remso Martinez titled "[National Hockey League] Philadelphia Flyers' Ivan

Provorov Stands by His Faith [Russian Orthodox Church]; Refuses to Wear LGBTQ+ Pride Night Jersey" was posted at boundingintosports.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Comments about educating our youth

- An article by Candice Hathaway titled "[Virginia Governor Glenn] Youngkin Slams District for Hiring \$450,000 Equity Coach, Withholding Students' Awards" was posted at theblaze.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by James Gordon titled "Virginia's GOP Governor Glenn Youngkin Slams 'Maniacal' Decision by Seven Schools in Woke District to Hide Merit Awards From Top Students to Boost 'Equity'—as AG [Jason Miyares] Warns Move Could Have Cost Youngsters College Scholarships" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "Now Space Is Racist! Woke Colorado Astro-Physics Professor [at Colorado College] Moans Her Field Is Riddled With 'White Supremacy' and Sexism–With Colleagues Using 'Hypermasculine' and 'Violent' Language to Describe the Cosmos" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Vanessa Serna titled "TikTok Gets the Boot From Texas [University of Texas in Austin]: China-Owned Social Media App Is Banned [but Students Can Conceal Carry on Campus]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Christina Buttons titled "Social Media Is Influencing Teens to Adopt Mental Illness Identities; Researchers Say" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Climate warriors

- An article by Editors titled "How Biden's Green Agenda Runs Through Beijing" was posted at freebeacon.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Cars in Biden's Collection Run on Gasoline, Not Electricity–Including Corvette Kept With Classified Documents in Garage" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Lindsay Moore titled "Kamala Harris Zeroes in on Climate Justice in Ann Arbor [Michigan]" was posted at mlive.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

• An article by Jessica Washington titled "Kamala Harris Gets Real About Environmental Racism" was posted at theroot.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

- An article by Richard J. Shinder titled "The SEC's [Securities & Exchange Commission] New Climate Demands Won't Fix the Climate" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "VP Harris: [Thousands of Miles of] New [High-Voltage] Transmission Lines Will Allow Americans to Buy Groceries, Repair the House, Pay for College" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 20, 2023.

Climate alarmism is good for Al Gore

• An article by Paul Farrell titled "How Al Gore Has Made \$330 Million With Climate Alarmism: Former VP Made a Fortune After Losing to George W. Bush When He Set Up a Green Investment Firm Now Worth \$36 Billion That Pays Him \$2 Million a Month—as He Warns About 'Rain Bombs' and 'Boiling Oceans'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2023.

Green energy vs. coal

- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Chuck DeVore titled "As America Self-Destructs With Green Energy, China Preps for War With Coal" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- Looking back to November 2022, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "Van Jones on Biden's 'Dumb' Vow to Kill Coal Plants; You Need Coal for Green Energy" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 7, 2022.
- Looking back to November 2022, an article by Stephen Moore titled "America Was Built on Coal, Now Biden Wants to Abolish It" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

Fossil fuel-Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Fossil fuel-miscellaneous comments

- An article by Marilou Johanek titled "[Governor Mike] DeWine, Ohio Republicans Redefine Natural Gas as 'Green Energy' in Service to Fossil Fuel Industry" was posted at ohiocapitaljournal.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "The Biden Administration Finally Admits It Mistake in Canceling the Keystone XL Pipeline" was posted at the political insider.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about electric vehicles

• An article by Sarah Vogelsong titled "[Virginia Governor Glenn] Youngkins Halted Ford Battery Plant Efforts in Virginia Over Concerns About China" was posted at virginiamercury. com on Jan. 12, 2023.

- An article by Stacey Libertore titled "Wyoming Is Set to Ban Sales of New Electric Vehicles by 2035 to 'Ensure the Stability' of Its Oil and Gas Industry" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Nora Naughton titled "Tesla Just Started an Electric Car Price War, and It's Bad News for Ford and GM" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Inflation

- An article by Charles A. Kohlhaas titled "The Good, the Bad and the Fed, Part 1: [Ben] Bernanke Gets a Nobel [Prize for Economics Last Month]; for What?" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 11, 2023.
- An article by Charles A. Kohlhaas titled "The Good, the Bad and the Fed, Part 2: Inflation, Incompetence and Interest Rates" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Thomas Barrabi titled "Consumer Prices Rose 6.5% in December as Fed Mulls Next Rate Hike" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- An article by Khristina Narizhnaya and Natalie O'Neill titled "New Yorkers Tell Painful Tales of Inflated Food Costs While Grocery Shopping" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- An article by Jordan Boyd titled "Biden, Media Taunt Struggling Americans by Insisting 6.5% Inflation Is a Good Thing" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "Inflation Finally Easing [Small Comedown Still Leaves the Rate Near Historic Highs] Hides True Toll of Bidenomics–It's Up 13.7% Since He Took Office" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Melissa Koenig titled "Economists Warn Americans That a Severe Recession Is Coming Despite Biden Administration's Attempt to Play Down Risk of Impending Downturn" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by Sophie Mann titled "Average American Family Is Spending \$72-a-Month More on Food Due to Inflation as Experts Predict a Recession in 2023" was posted at

dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15 2023.

• An article by Jing Pan titled "BlackRock (the World's Largest Asset Manager) Says Central Banks Are 'Deliberately' Causing Recessions and Warns of a Downturn Unlike Any Other; Three Shockproof Assets for Protection [Consumer Staples Like Food, Drinks, Household Goods and Hygiene Products; Wine; and Real Estate]" was posted at moneywise.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

- An article by Sean Moran titled "ESG Investing a Key Factor in 'Greenflation'" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Andrew Moran titled "Poor Americans Hurt the Most by Inflation in 2021 and 2022; Fed Report Says" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Finances

- An article by Nicole Russell titled "Home Depot Founder [Bernie Marcus] Says Rise of 'Socialism' Makes People Too Lazy for Work; Is He Right?" was posted at star-telegram.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Steve Mollman titled "The Walls Are Closing In on Corporate Employees as CEOs at Disney and Starbucks Demand That Workers Start Returning to the Office" was posted at fortune.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Mrinmay Dey, Nate Raymond and Daniel Wiessner titled "Twitter's Laid-Off Workers Cannot Pursue Claims Via Class-Action Lawsuit; Judge" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Melissa Repko titled "Holiday Sales Fall Short of Expectations, Set Stage for Tougher 2023 for Retailers" was posted at cnbc.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by James Callery titled "Good News for Home Buyers; Mortgage Application Leap Nearly 28% in a Week as Interest Rates Hover at Their Lowest Level Since September" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2023.

Illegal immigration—constitutional duty

- Looking back to November 2018, an article by Rob Natelson titled "The Feds Have a Constitutional Duty to Stop the Caravan at the Border" was posted at i2i.org on Nov. 19, 2018.
- Looking back to October 2021, an article by Rob Natelson titled "Immigration: How Biden Is Violating the Constitution" was posted at i2i.org on Oct. 21, 2021.

What has Kamala Harris done for the border crisis?

• An article by Diana Glebova titled "Where Has Kamala Harris Been [Concerning the Border Crisis] for Seven Months?" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

• An article by Patrick Hauf titled "Kamala Harris to Avoid the US-Mexico Border During Her Thursday Visit to Arizona" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Remember what Barack Obama said about the border?

• Looking back to September 2021, an article by Staff titled "ABC News Cuts Obama's Comments Critical of Open Borders From Interview [When Obama Said: 'The Idea That We Can Just Have Open Borders Is Something That I Think, as a Practical Matter, Is Unsustainable']" was posted at americanliberty.news on Sept. 29, 2021.

Eric Adams comments about illegal immigration

- An article by Brittany Bernstein titled "Eric Adams Warns Migrant Crisis Could Cost NYC as Much as \$2 Billion" was posted at national review.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "NYC Mayor Eric Adams Says the City Is at 'Breaking Point' as 400 Asylum Seekers Arrive Each Day—and Submits and Emergency Aid Request to Governor Kathy Hochul to Help Shelter Hundreds of Migrants" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Vanessa Serna and Ronny Reyes titled "NYC Mayor Eric Adams Tours Migrant Shelters, Visits Southern Border During El Paso Trip as Border Crisis Drives Big Apple to 'Breaking Point'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "He's Changed His Tune! NYC Mayor Eric Adams Brands Border Crisis 'a Disaster' and Says 40,000 Migrants Have Flooded Into Big Apple Since Spring–Despite Previously Vowing City Would Always Welcome Them" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by John Binder titled "NYC Mayor Eric Adams Begs Biden to 'Fairly Distribute' Illegal Immigration Across All U.S. Cities, Towns" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Title 42

• An article by Aaron Kliegman titled "Having It Both Ways: Biden Legal Arguments for Title 42 [and] Student Loans Conflict With Each Other" was posted at justthenews.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

Illegal immigration

• An article by Bill Pan titled "Biden Administration Extends Temporary Amnesty to

Thousands of Somalis Living in U.S." was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

• An article by Vanessa Serna titled "Sex Worker Says Ex-Virginia Police Chief and Three Other Retired Cops Paid for Prostitution and Protected a Human-Trafficking Ring That Coerced Her Into the Industry From Costa Rica" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15, 2023.

- An article by Bryan Jung titled "Arizona Farmers Say Illegal Alien Traffic Through Fields Contaminated Crops and Threatens Food Supply" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Byron York titled "Biden and the Sanctuaries' Dilemma: 'We're Trying to Make It Easier for People to Get Here'" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by John Binder titled "Angel Mom on Dr. Phil: My Son's Illegal Alien Killer Served 35 Days in Jail" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- A Reuters article by Lizbeth Diaz and Jose Luis Gonzalez titled "First Migrants Cross Into U.S. From Mexico Using Mobile App" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Henry Rodgers titled "Senator J.D. Vance [and] Rep. Andy Biggs Press DHS Secretary Mayorkas Over Mass Parole for Illegal Migrants" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by James Reynolds titled "'The Cartels Are Basically Running This Border': U.S. Authorities Have Lost Control of the Southern Border to Mexican Drug Lords Who Smuggle Humans and Narcotics, and Endanger Americans; Says Border Official [Yuma County Supervisor Jonathan Lines]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Todd Bensman titled "Watching the Migrants Risk Everything Thanks to Joe's Open Borders: Graphic Dispatch From the Mexican 'Beast' Trains Ferrying Thousands to America That Should Shame Our Blase President" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2023

Voting by Mail

- An article by John L. Dorman titled "Kellyanne Conway Says It's 'Ridiculous' That Voters Could Cast Ballots 'Nearly Two Months Before Election Day' in 2020, but Argues That Republicans Need to 'Invest' in Early Voting" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Rita Li titled "Election Integrity Watchdog [the Public Interest Legal Foundation] Finds California Lost 10.9 Million Mail-In Ballots in 2022 Midterms" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about voting

• Looking back to March 2019, an article by Peter Hasson titled "125 Democrats and 1 Republican Vote to Lower Voting Age to 16" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 8, 2019.

• An article by Henry Rodgers titled "House Democrats Introduce Resolution Lowering Voting Age to 16" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

Comments about U.S. military

• An article by Steve Balestrieri titled "The Army and Navy Will Field Their First Hypersonic Missiles in 2023" was posted at sandboxx.us on Jan. 13, 2023.

Comments about defunding the police

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.
- An article by Paul Sacca titled "Los Angeles Police Department Bans Thin Blue Line Flag, Because It Now Allegedly Symbolizes 'Undemocratic, Racist, and Bigoted Views'" was posted at theblaze.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- A video and an article by Andrea Widburg titled "Videos: Americans Step Up Because the Police Aren't There" were posted at americanthinker.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- Looking back to May 2022, an article by Jessica Chasmar titled "Stacey Abrams Serves as Board Member, Governor of Foundation [Marguerite Casey Foundation] That Supports #AbolishThePolice" was posted at foxnews.com on May 26, 2022.
- An article by Joe Schoffstall and Cameron Cawthorne titled "Stacey Abrams-Tied Group [Marguerite Casey Foundation] Kept Money Flowing to Anti-Police Organizations and Campaigns; Tax Documents Show" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Comments about weak judges and district attorneys

- An article by Paul Farrell titled "Why Was He Free? Oakland Man (28) 'Stabs USPS Worker (71) to Death as She Walked Home From Night Shift [Even Though He Was Accused of Stabbing Someone on a Bus Two Days Earlier]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Woke Law Requires Prosecutors to Drop 69% of Criminal Cases in NYC" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Homeless problem across America

• Looking back to December 2022, an article by Claire Thornton titled "White House Aims for 25% Drop in Homelessness in 2 Years as Cities Across U.S. Wrestle With Growing Crisis" was posted at usatoday.com on Dec. 19, 2022.

- An article by Sarah Rumpf titled "7-Eleven Stores in Texas, California, New York Use Classical Music to Shoo Homeless People" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Josh Gohike titled "[Gavin] Newsom Wants to Hold Someone Accountable for California Homelessness; Here's a Suggestion [Meaning Newsom]" was posted at sacbee. com on Jan. 15, 2023.

Soaring crime

- An article by Staff titled "Organ Trafficking Ring Busted After Boy Found in Lab With Kidney Removed" was posted at cbsnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Chris Pandolfo titled "Chicago Surveillance Video Shows 10 Thieves Breaking Into Luxury Dealership, Stealing Sports Cars" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by James Hartley titled "Police Arrest Donavin Copeland, One of 'Most Dangerous and Violent' Robbery Suspects" was posted at star-telegram.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Caroline Downey titled "D.C. Council Overrides Mayor Bowser's Veto [12-1] of Bill That Reduces Max Penalties for Violent Crimes" was posted at national review.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Julio Rosas titled "Antifa Calls for Violence After Georgia Police Shoots 'Comrade'" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Gun control

- An article by Dana Kozlov and Megan Hickey titled "Governor JB Pritzker Signs Illinois Assault Weapons Ban" was posted at cbsnews.com on Jan. 10, 2023.
- An article by Peter Charalambous titled "At Least 74 Illinois Sheriff's Departments Vow to Defy State Assault Weapons Ban" was posted at abcnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Carlos Garcia titled "New ATF Rule on Pistol Stabilizing Braces Will Effectively Ban Millions of Rifles" was posted at theblaze.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Bronson Winslow titled "Blue States Attempted to Crackdown on Guns; Firearm Sales Skyrocketed Instead" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Justin Cooper titled "Massachusetts May Now Ban All Semi-Auto Rifles

and Shotguns" was posted at americanmilitarynews.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

• An article by Matthew Vadum titled "Supreme Court Again Refuses to Halt New York Gun Restrictions" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

• An article by Harriett Alexander titled "Furious Gun Retailers Blast Supreme Court After It Slapped Down Their Bid to Block New York's Crackdown on Carrying Concealed Weapons; Vendors Claim It Violates Second Amendment" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2023.

Teenagers were shot

- An article by Elizabeth Pritchett titled "Washington, DC, Teen's Shooting Death [by a Homeowner] Not 'Centered Around Race'–Police Chief Criticizes Misinformation" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 11, 2023.
- An article by Jessica Washington titled "Man Who Shot 13-Year-Old Was a D.C. Government Employee" was posted at theroot.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Dallas Girl, 14, Is Charged With Murder After Shooting and Killing 11-Year-Old Boy While Aiming for Another Girl She Was Fighting in a Parking Lot" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.

Guns protecting citizens

- An article by Adam Edelman titled "Carrying a Concealed Loaded Gun Without a Permit May Soon Be Legal in Most States" was posted at nbcnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Greg Wehner titled "Iowa Gun-Toting Mother Stops Due From Kidnaping Her Son: Reports" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 15, 2023.

Crimes against Asian citizens

• An article by Christine Pelisek titled "Woman Arrested After Indiana University Student Stabbed in Apparent Anti-Asian Attack" was posted at people.com on Jan. 16, 2023

Comments about police mistakes

- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "'We Have Watched a Wrongful Conviction in Real Time': Black Man Tried Four Times for a Fatal Shooting Has All Charges Dropped and Is Freed From Jail After Baltimore Gets New Top Prosecutor" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "LAPD Faces Scrutiny After Death of Black Man Who Was Repeatedly Shocked With Taser" was posted at cbsnews.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

• An article by James Gordon titled "Innocent Black Philly PhD Student Spent Six Days in Jail After Warrant Blunder Wrongly ID'd Her as Texas Shoplifter–Even Though She's Never Been to Lone Star State" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.

• An article by Vanessa Serna titled "Outraged Family Members Demand Memphis Cops Release Bodycam Footage of Arrest of Motorist Who Suffered Cardiac Arrest and Kidney Failure During Struggle With Officers in an Unmarked Cop Car at Traffic Stop" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2022.

Comments about CDC

• An article by Cassidy Morrison and Mansur Shaheen titled "CDC is Not Fit for Purpose, Has Lost the Public's Trust and Needs a Complete Overhaul; Says Report by Agency's Former Director [Julie Gerberding From 2002 to 2009]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 18, 2023.

Censorship about covid information

- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Vaccine Manufacturers 'Pressured' Twitter to Censor Activists Demanding Generic Covid Vaccine: Report" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Calvin Freiburger titled "Project Veritas Confronts Pfizer Executive Behind Emails on Hiding Covid Jab's Link to Abortion" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Christopher Hutton titled "Twitter Files: Drugmakers Pushed for Censorship of Generic Vaccine Advocacy" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

Finally admitting the over counting of covid deaths

- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "CNN Analyst [Dr. Leane Wen] Slammed After Writing Covid Deaths Are Being Over Counted: 'Two and a Half Years Late'" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by James Gordon titled "CNN and WaPo Covid Expert [Dr. Leana Wen] Claims Number of Pandemic Deaths Has Been Over Counted and That Many People Died While Sick With Virus–Not of It" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Luke Andrews titled "Early Data Suggests [Covid] Virus Killed 267,000 Americans Last Year, Down 44% From 2021—and True Number Might Be Even Lower as U.S. Continues to Over Count Covid Deaths" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.

Fake covid doctors

• An article by Matthew Kupfer titled "[Four] Doctors Pushed Masking, Covid Lockdowns on Twitter; Turns Out, They Don't Exist" was posted at sfstandard.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Comments about Fauci

• An article by Dylan Housman titled "Fauci Was Part of Group Assembled to 'Disprove' Lab Leak Theory; Emails Show" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about flu shot and covid vaccine

• An article by Jessica Hill titled "Elko County [Nevada] Health Board to Consider Banning Covid, Flu Vaccines" was posted at reviewjournal.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Vaccine mandates rescinded

- An article by Carl Prine titled "Big Navy Stops Booting Sailors Who Refused Covid-19 Vaccine" was posted at coffeeordie.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- An article by Ebonee Burrell titled "Governor Ron DeSantis Visits Panama City Beach to Tout Bans on Covid Vaccine and Mask Mandates" was posted at thenewsherald.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

What happens to those who resisted vaccine mandates?

- An article by Jack Phillips titled "Pentagon 'Exploring' Back Pay for Troops Kicked Out Over Covid Vaccine Mandate" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Natalia Mittelstadt titled "Unvaccinated Military Members Still Facing Repercussions Despite Rescinded Covid-19 Mandate" was posted at justthenews.com on Jan. 15, 2023.

Covid vaccines

- An article by Zach Jewell titled "Pfizer's Updated Covid Booster Linked to Potential Stroke Risk, CDC Launches 'Additional Investigation'" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 13, 2023
- An article by Ben Leonard and Lauren Gardner titled "CDC, FDA See Possible Link Between Pfizer's Bivalent Shot and Strokes" was posted at politico.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Jaimy Lee titled "CDC to Investigate 'Safety Signal' [of a Link Between the Booster and Strokes in Seniors] for Pfizer's Updated Covid Booster" was posted at marketwatch.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Has the covid vaccine caused deaths?

• Looking back to February 2021, an article by Dr. Stephanie Widmer titled "Fact-Check: No Link Between Covid-19 Vaccines and Those Who Die After Receiving Them" was posted at abcnews.com on Feb. 3, 2021.

• An article by Dr. Joseph Mercola titled "Are Athletes Dropping Dead From the Covid Jab?" was posted at mercola.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Comments about masks

• An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Biden Administration Wants to Bring Mask Mandates Back Onto Flights–Months After President Insisted the Pandemic Was Over" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.

Treatments for covid

- An article by Joseph Mercola titled "Zinc Is Key for Covid-19 Treatment and Prevention" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by George Citroner titled "Ivermectin May Help Post-Covid and Vaccine-Inducted Chronic Fatigue Syndrome: Expert [Dr. Thomas Gut at Staten Island University Hospital]" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

Comments about Disney

• An article by Craig Bannister titled "'Walt's Disenchanted Kingdom': New Film Explores How Disney Abandoned Family-Friendly Entertainment for ESG, LGBTQ Activism" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Meghan and Harry

• An article by Elizabeth Haigh titled "No One Likes a Complainer; America Dumps Prince Harry and Meghan Markle as His Approval Rating Drops 45 Points and Her Approval Rating Drops 36 Points—After He Attacked the Royals in His New Memoir Spare" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 18, 2023.

Comments about other entertainment media

- An article by Chris Bumbaca titled "Howie Long [Was] Not 'Content With Being Average' [as a Professional Football Player]—and He Shows It [As a Broadcaster] on 'Fox NFL Sunday' Show" was posted at usatoday.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Christian Zilko titled "Gina Carano's New Ben Shapiro-Produced Movie

['Terror on the Prairie'] Is Somehow Still Too Woke for Some Right-Wingers' was posted at indiewire.com on Jan. 14, 2023.

• An article by JB Augustine titled "[Actress on Animated Series] Mindy Kaling Claims Velma [Main Character on Animated Series] Is 'An Icon for Young Gay Women' in Promotion of HBO Max's 'Velma' Series" was posted at boundingintocomics.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

Comments about Joy Reid

- An article by Lindsay Kornick titled "Rep. Byron Donalds Spars With MSNBC's Joy Reid Over Voting Record, Racial Comments" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 11, 2023.
- An article by Lindsay Kornick titled "MSNBC's Joy Reid Says the GOP Is Committing 'Economic Terrorism': 'We Don't Negotiate With Terrorists'" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "Joy Reid Gets Pushback on MSNBC Show for Comparing Marjorie Taylor Greene to Jefferson Davis" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about Karine Jean-Pierre

• An article by Joe Saunders titled "White House Reporters Fed Up With Press Secretary [Karine Jean-Pierre]; Briefings So Bad [That] Even Reporters Who Personally Like Her Are Speaking Out" was posted at westernjournal.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Other comments about news media

- An article by Alexander Hall titled "[Podcast Host] Joe Rogan Puts Leftist Mega-Donor George Soros on Blast: 'He Wants Cities to Fall Apart, Crime to Flourish'" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "TPUSA [Turning Point USA] Sends 'Cease and Desist' Letter Demanding MSNBC Retract 'White Supremacist Cult' Slur [and] Apologize" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "MSNBC 'Updates' Article, Removing 'White Supremacist Cult' Slur After TPUSA [Turning Point USA] Threatens Legal Action" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Geoffrey Dickens titled "Censored! Networks Hide Elon Musk's Explosive Twitter Files on Hunter Scandal Suppression" was posted at newsbusters.org on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Alex Hammer titled "Sincerest Form of Flattery: CNN 'Is Mulling Stand-Up Comic for Prime Time Show After Fox News Funny Man Greg Gutfeld Smashed Ratings—

With Bill Maher and Jon Steward Among Names in Frame' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.

Media reaction to Biden document scandal

- An article by Melanie Arter titled "Mark Levin: 'This Was a Cover-Up' That Got Blown Because Republicans Got Elected" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "[Podcast Host] Joe Rogan Hammers Biden Over Classified Document Scandal: What Does '\$54 Million From China' Get You?" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by Tristan Justice titled "5 Times Media Ran Cover for Biden in Classified Documents Scandal" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

Biden document scandal

- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Biden's Stash of Classified Documents Marked 'Top Secret' (the Highest Classification)" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Zeke Miller titled "Analysis: Documents Probe Dents Biden's Claims to Competence" was posted at apnews.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Kyle Morris titled "Former FBI Assistant Director [Chris Swecker] Sees 'Glaring Disparity' in DOJ's 'Kid Gloves' Treatment of Biden" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by Emily Gordin titled "Biden Smirks and Laughs at Reporters While Again Refusing to Answer Questions on Classified Files—as Shocking Report Reveals Department of Justice Made Deal to Keep FBI Agents Away From Search" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Obama's Ethics Chief [Walter Shaub] Tears Into Biden for 'Appalling Negligence' of Classified Documents—and for Breaking the Public's Trust by Keeping It Quiet for Two Months" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Report: DOJ Permitted Biden's Personal Attorneys to Search for Classified Documents Without FBI" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "[Florida] Rep. Michael Waltz: What Turned Joe Biden's 'High-Priced Attorneys' Into a 'Cleaning Crew'?" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "DOJ and White House Worked to Keep Biden's Classified Document Scandal 'Quiet'" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about Hunter Biden and family

• An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Outrage as Top Intelligence Chief [Douglas Wise] Now Admits 'Significant' Parts of Hunter Biden's Laptop 'Had to Be Real'—Despite Signing Letter With 50 Others Dismissing It as Russian Information Just Before 2020 Election" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.

• An article by Seamus Bruner titled "Hunter Biden Lived in Wilmington House With Classified Documents While Bagging Millions Linked to the Highest Levels of Chinese Intelligence" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Comments about FBI actions

• An article by Philip Lenczycki titled "FBI Raided Overseas Chinese Government Police Station in New York, Seized Materials: Report" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

Democrats worried about Kamala Harris

- An article by Robert Costa, Sarah Ewall-Wice and Grace Kazarian titled "South Carolina's James Clyburn Says He Is Convinced Biden Will Seek Second Term" was posted at cbsnews. com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Houston Keene titled "Kamala Harris Is Biden's 'Shrewd Insurance Policy' Against Impeachment; [Colorado Rep. Lauren] Boebert Says" was posted at foxnews. com on Jan. 18, 2023.

Woke activist became millionaire

• An article by Luke Rosiak titled "1619 Project Creator [Nikole Hannah-Jones] Raked in \$1 Million+ Last Year for College Speeches on Inequality" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 16, 2023.

California reparations

- An article by Alex Oliveira titled "San Francisco's Reparations Committee Proposes \$5 Million Payout to Every Longtime Black Resident, as Well as Debt Forgiveness and \$97,000 Guaranteed Income That Would Cost City \$50 Billion" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Melissa Koenig titled "Black Attorneys Slam San Francisco's 'Outrageous, Unconstitutional and Unlawful' Reparations Plan to Hand Longtime Black Residents \$5 Million Each—Especially When California Wasn't Even a Slave State" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.

Biden's mental capacity

• Looking back to December 2022, an article by Tim Meads titled "Freudian Slip? Obama Talks About 'Crazy' 'Uncle Joe' Not Having Any 'Serious Responsibilities' During Warnock Campaign Rally" was posted at dailywire.com on Dec. 1, 2022.

• An article by Steven Nelson titled "Biden Forgets How to Pronounce 'Kamala' Harris at White House Event" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 17, 2023.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by Chadwick Moore titled "Democrats Care More About Pete Buttigieg's Identity Politics [Gay Man] Than If He Can Actually Do His Job" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Adam Sabes titled "Kristi Noem Says Biden Administration Blocked July 4 Mt. Rushmore Fireworks for Third Straight Year [Due to Various Reasons—Covid, Environment, Wildfire Risks, Offending Native Americans, Etc.]" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Ryan King titled "Democrats Renew Calls for January 6 Memorial in Capitol" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by David Ng titled "[Hollywood Celebrity] Rob Reiner Calls Joe Biden 'Decent Law Abiding Person' in Wake of Classified Documents Scandal" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 16, 2023
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Biden Claims He Frequented Black Church During CBM [Civil Rights Movement], but Nobody Remembers Him" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Rob Crilly titled "Democrat [Sheila Jackson Lee of Texas] Introduces Bill to Make 'Conspiracy to Commit White Supremacy' or Anything That Vilifies 'Non-Whites' Into Criminal Offenses" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Ronn Blitzer titled "Democrats' 'Flagrantly Unconstitutional' Anti-White Supremacy Bill [Sponsored by Sheila Jackson Lee of Texas] Would 'Gut the First Amendment': [University Law Professor Jonathan] Turley" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 17, 2023.
- An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "American Fashion Designer Mom Who Lived in China for 16 Years Says She Misses How Communist Government 'Co-Parented' Her Children (Dictating Even What They Should Eat)—and Wants U.S. to Learn From Its Example" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2023.

Comments about George Santos

• An article by Virginia Chamlee titled "Rep. George Santos Appears to Have Ripped Off His Former Boss's Resume in Crafting His Back Story" was posted at people.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

• An article by Jonathan Entin titled "Voters Have Few Options to Remove George Santos From Congress—Aside from Waiting Until the Next Election" was posted at the conversation.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

Comments about conservatives

- An article by Emily Jashinsky titled "In [Kevin] McCarthy Negotiations, GOP Landed on 'Most Significant Win for Conservatives in a Decade'" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 9, 2023.
- An article by Kylee Griswold titled "What Kirk Cameron's Countercultural Library Book Tour Means for Parents Like You" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 12, 2023.
- An article by Alex Hammer titled "Kentucky's Rising-Star Black GOP AG [Daniel Cameron] Slams Democrats for Abusing African-Americans and Other Minority Groups If They Admit to Holding Conservative Viewpoints" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15, 2023.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "Bill Banning Texas Land Purchases by Certain Adversarial Nations Gains Support of [Greg] Abbott" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 16, 2023.
- An article by Ben Shapiro titled "Racial Reparations Solve Nothing" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Joshua Klein titled "Rep. Burgess Owens Slams 'Racist' San Francisco Reparations Plan That Paints Black Americans as 'Hopeless, Hapless' "was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 18, 2023.

DeSantis supporters and detractors

- An article by Nirvi Shah titled "Can Florida Governor Ron DeSantis Re-Create Michigan's Hillsdale College in His State?" was posted at usatoday.com on Jan. 18, 2023.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "'Will Not Be Tolerated Here in Florida': DeSantis Purges ESG From State Retirement System" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "DeSantis: 'We're Stepping in Where the Federal Government Is Failing'—on Immigration and China" was posted at cnsnews.com on Jan. 19, 2023

Trump supporters and detractors

• An article by Tim Pearce titled "Trump Organization Hit With Max Penalty in Tax Fraud Case" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 13, 2023.

- An article by Julia Mueller titled "Federal Judge Sanctions Trump, Attorneys Over \$900,000 for 'A Continuing Pattern of Misuse of the Courts'" was posted at the hill.com on Jan. 19, 2023.
- An article by Nick Gilbertson titled "Poll: Donald Trump's Net Favorability Rating Surged 15 Points Since Early December" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 19, 2023.

General interest

- An article by Greg Riddle titled "Rockwall-Heath [High School] Football Players [in Rockwall, Texas] Hospitalized, Coach on Leave After Extreme Workout [of Nearly 400 Pushups in a One-Hour Workout]" was posted at dallasnews.com on Jan. 10, 2023.
- An article by Aneeta Bhole titled "[Kentucky] Teenager Accidently Pocket Dials 911 While Playing Tactical Shooter Video Game (Where He Said: 'I Killed Two People'), Prompting Cops to Swarm His Home" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 13, 2023
- An article by Kaitlyn Alanis titled "60-Year-Old Woman Spends 17 Hours Stuck in Embankment After Fall; Indiana Officials Say" was posted at yahoo.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Sydney Borchers titled "Texas Family's Ring Doorbell Camera Captures Bobcat Perched on Their Backyard Fence: 'I Was Terrified' "was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Kieran Press-Reynolds titled "TikTok Star Olivia Dunn's College Gymnastic Team [at LSU] Hired a Security Guard After Teen Boys Mobbed Her Meet [in Salt Lake City, Utah Yelling 'We Want Livvy']" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 13, 2023.
- An article by Caden Pearson titled "U.S. Court Upholds Religious Schools Title IX Exemption" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Andrea Cavallier titled "Mentally Disabled Buffalo Man (64) Rescued From Historic Blizzard by Good Samaritan Has Lost All His Fingers and Knuckles (as Well as the Use of His Thumbs) to Fourth-Degree Frostbite After Getting Stuck Outside in Snow" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 14, 2023.
- An article by Helena Kelly and James Gordon titled "Preacher at Mall of America [in Minneapolis, Minnesota] Gets Kicked Out by Security Guards for Wearing a 'Jesus Saves' T-Shirt, Says He'd Rather 'Go to Jail or Die' Than Take It Off' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on

Jan. 17, 2023.

• An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "World's Largest Aircraft (With a Wingspan Longer Than a Football Field) Completes Record-Breaking Six-Hour Test Flight" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 17, 2023.

• An article by John Hudson and Annabelle Timsit titled "A Font Feud Brews After State Department Picks Calibri Over Times New Roman" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Jan. 18, 2023. (For your information; 'Eye on the World' is currently using the Times New Roman Font, which was created in 1932.)

• • • • •

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."